
 

 

February 19 | Room #138 | 6:30 p.m.  

WHAT’S HAPPENING MINISTRY UPDATES 

“To develop disciples of Christ who love Him, grow in Him, and serve Him”  
J o h n s t o n  C h a p e l  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  •  3 0 4 . 4 2 5 . 6 3 1 5  •  o f f i c e @ j o h n s t o n c h a p e l . o r g  

We will observe Communion in   
our service next Sunday. Kids 
Club (grades 1-5) is cancelled so 
parents may lead their children 
in communion.  

Sunday 

 Bible Fellowships – 8:45 & 9:00 a.m.  

 

Wednesday 

 Ladies’ Prayer Group – Family Room – 6:30 p.m.  

 Student Small Groups – Youth Room – 6:30 p.m.  

 DivorceCare - Room #129 - 6:30 p.m.  

 DC4K - Room #127 - 6:30 p.m.  

 GriefShare - Room #136 - 6:30 p.m.  

 MomLife - Room #132 - 6:30 p.m.  

 AWANA/Arrows/Krew - drop off in gym - 6:30 p.m.  

 GROW Class – Auditorium – 7:00 p.m.  

 Deacon’s Meeting - Conference Room - 8:15 p.m.  

 

Thursday 

 Men’s Prayer Group - Conference Room - 7:30 a.m.   

 D.M.A. Fellowship Luncheon - Room #140 - 10:30 a.m. Our speaker will  

     be Lynn Legg, Administrator of the Mercer County Health  

     Department. Please bring soup, salad, sandwiches or sweets for our  

     lunch to share with one another. D.M.A., which stands for “Don’t  

     Mention Age,” is a ministry to all adults age 55 and older.  

 

Saturday 

 Sew & Sews - Room #140 - 10:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m.  

Flag Ceremony - Pastor James Walsh 

SCA Update - Pastor Dan Thyng 

Ministry Update - Vlad Kozoubovskii 

Ministry Update - Josiah Patton 

10:00 A.M. Missions Sunday Service 

FEBRUARY MISSIONS OFFERING - will go to Vlad Kozoubovskii and the 

UNITE project that is helping meet the needs of people in Ukraine 

throughout the ongoing war. The offering will also go to Josiah Patton to 

help with support needed for his upcoming opportunities serving with Cru 

at Marshall and abroad. They will be with us today for Missions Sunday. 

Please use a Missions Offering envelope for your gift.  

Chapel 201, our second discipleship class, 

will introduce you to how you can grow in 

Christ and challenge you to get connected 

to a growth group here at Johnston Chapel.  

Please sign up at the Welcome Center if 

you are interested in taking this class on 

Wednesday, February 19. 

D.M.A. FELLOWSHIP OUTING - to see the musical Fiddler on the Roof,       

presented by the Bluefield Youth & Community Theater, at Bluefield          

University’s Harman Chapel on Sunday, March 16. The bus will leave from the 

church at 2:05 p.m. We will stop for dinner at a local restaurant following the 

show. Cost is $7 per person for transportation and admission. Please see Jim 

Nofsinger or Sheila Dunavant by Sunday, March 2, to reserve your place.  

2024 CONTRIBUTION RECEIPTS - have been mailed. If you have any questions, 

please call the Church office at 304-425-6315 during office hours, Monday 

through Friday from 9:00 a.m.—4:00 p.m. Thank you for your faithful giving to 

Johnston Chapel! If you would like a record of your giving in 2025, please pick 

up a box of numbered church envelopes from the Information Center.  

ALPINE JUNIOR CAMP - for kids age 8-12 will be July 14-18, and registration is 

now open. Please pick up a camp letter at the Welcome Center or email Pastor 

Jason at jbowden@johnstonchapel.org for all the details. Registration and $75 

deposit are due by March 1. Those that sign up before then will receive an 

Early Bird discount! If your kids want all the excitement of camp with all the       

comfort of a night at home, then Alpine Day Camp is for you! It is for kids age 

5-12, and costs only $50 per day. Dates are June 2-6. Parents are responsible 

for daily transportation. Sign up for one or all days at alpineministries.com/

bible-camp/day-camp. See Pastor Jason with questions.  

OUR MISSION TEAM TO SLOVENIA - will be serving at the EuroConnect        

Conference and is collecting taco seasoning and ranch seasoning packets to 

take to the missionary families who will be at the conference. They are unable 

to purchase these items where they serve as missionaries, and this is a way we 

can encourage and bless them with some things from home. There is a basket 

at the Welcome Center where you can drop off the packets.  

View in the app or visit http://bible.com/events/49386523 

IT IS TIME TO START PREPARING - for our Operation Christmas Child   

packing party this fall! We will once again collect items throughout the 

year with a goal of packing 1,000 shoeboxes so children around the world 

can have the opportunity to hear the gospel. For the month of February, 

we will be collecting stuffed animals and anything Valentine’s Day 

themed. Remember, the items need to be able to fit into a shoebox. 

There will be a collection container by the lobby restrooms.  

WEST VIRGINIANS FOR LIFE - is having a Pro-Life Rally Day on Friday, 

March 14, in the rotunda of the WV State Capitol. Registration will be in 

the rotunda from 9:00 a.m.—10:00 a.m., with the rally at noon and a   

prayer processional to follow. You can get more information at the       

Welcome Center.  

SIGN THE PETITION! - West Virginians for Life has a petition to sign in 

support of the Women’s Right to Know Act. Find more information and 

sign the petition at the Welcome Center.  

AWANA GRAND PRIX - will be on Saturday, March 8. There will be speed 

and design categories for K-5th grade, teen, and adult age groups. Car kits 

are available now for $2.00 each. To purchase a kit or to have your     

questions answered, please see Pastor Jason.  



 

 

Coming up... 

Attendance and Giving Last Week: 

Weekly Budget Need:  $24,599.72 

Feb. 16 Communion 

Feb. 19 Chapel 201, Room #138, 6:30 p.m.  

Mar. 1 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast, Fellowship Hall, 8:00 a.m.  

Mar. 2 Building Fund Offering; Ordination Service for Ricky Epperly  

 Our nursery is available during our Wednesday and Sunday services. 

 Kids Club for grades 1-5 meets every Sunday during our worship service. 

 Want a record of your giving to JCBC? Please use a church envelope. 

 The elevator and Lost & Found are located near the main stairwell. 

 Hearing devices are available at the Welcome Center. 

 The wireless network “JCBC Guest” is available.  Please silence phones and pagers. 

 Please use cups with lids when bringing drinks into the Auditorium. 

Helpful information for our guests 

GROWTH GROUPS 178 

SUNDAY MORNING 307 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 205 

OFFERING $18,093.59 

984 Halls Ridge Road, Princeton, WV 

February 9, 2025 

Judy Anderson, sister of Cheryl Merritt 

David Jenkins (Grow Int’l—NC), brother-in-law of Debbie Pack 

Martha Tabor 

Our Sympathy to the Families of: 

GLOBAL CROSSTALK - the latest news from our missionaries, is 

now at the Information Center. The February Prayer Calendar is 

also available to help you pray for our church staff, ministries and    

missionaries.  

SAVE THE DATE - for the annual Mercer County Hunger Challenge! It will be 

Saturday, March 29, through Sunday, March 30. Stay tuned for more          

information, and plan to be there to help make a difference for hungry      

families in South Sudan and around the world!  


